Kick-Off for Comprehensive Plan
Comprehensive Plan Update
For Ben Hill County and the City of Fitzgerald
County Commissioners Meeting Room
321 Dewey McGlamry Road
Fitzgerald, GA 31750

A public hearing will be held at 6:00 PM on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, in the Ben Hill County Board
of Commissioners, located at 321 Dewey McGlamry Road, Fitzgerald Georgia 31750, to announce
the beginning of the 2026 Comprehensive Plan Update for Ben Hill County and the City of
Fitzgerald. The purpose of this hearing is to brief the community on the process to be used to
develop the Comprehensive Plan, announce opportunities for public participation in the
development of the plan, and obtain input on the proposed planning process.

Persons with special needs related to disability access or foreign language should contact the
County Clerk’s Office at the Ben Hill County Commission Office at (229) 426-5100. Persons with
hearing disabilities may consider using the Georgia Relay Service at 1-800-255-0135.

All persons are invited to attend the public hearing. If you would like more information, please
get in touch with the Ben Hill County Clerk at (229) 426-5100, or Marcus L. McConico at the
Southern Georgia Regional Commission at (229) 333-5277 or email: mmecconico@sgre.us




